From: |

Sent: 07 April 2020 14:34

To: Planning

Ce: I

Subject: SC - M3/Trim - 08/04/2020 - Application number: 2020/0176/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecurityTeam@camden.gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

>

> FAO Emily Whittredge

> Camden Planning

> 20 March 2020

>

>

> Dear Ms Whittredge,

>

> Re: Development at 3 Copperbeech Close, NW3 5RB (insert application

> reference from notification)

>

> | live in Jfpaleham Gardens, London NW3 5DE (entrance in Akenside

> Road next door but one) and own the freehold to 2 Copperbeech Close.

>

> Any prospective building development could have an adverse impact on both of my properties.
> | am particularly concerned regarding two issues and seek your help.

>

> 1. | have studied the plans. It is not clear from the plans whether the new development will over
> shadow 2 Copperbeech (e.g. restrict the right to light). Please could you explain the implications for the
neighbouring

> properties and confirm that this consideration will be taken into account as part of the planning process.
> Obviously, | would object to interference with my rights.

>

> 2. In terms of the building work itself. | am particularly worried that any structural building work might cause
serious damage to my property.

> Once again, please can you advise me on this.

>

>

>

> Kind regards,

>
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